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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As of June 13, 2019 New York State is no longer accepting religious exemption requests for required 

school immunizations. 

 

NYS Department of Health advises parents/guardians of students who do not have required 

immunizations to receive the first dose of each required immunization as soon as possible.  

Parents/Guardians must show proof of receiving the first dose of each required immunization within 14 

days of the first day of school.  Within 30 days of the first day of school parents/guardians need to show 

proof the student is scheduled for all follow up appointments for required doses. 

 

If you are moving from out of state or another country the 14 days can be extended if parents/guardians 

can show a good faith effort to get the necessary appointments. 

 

Please note if your child has an immunization exemption for medical reasons, medical exemption requests 

are still available. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance in finding a new doctor please contact your child’s School 

Health Office. 

 

Frank Knight, Vickie Burm RN, BSN  

(315) 712-0512 

Cady Stanton, Deanna Clemenson RN, BSN  

(315) 712-0505 

Seneca Falls Middle School/Mynderse Academy, Sarah Urquhart RN, BSN  

(315) 712-0511 

 

Sincerely, 

Vickie Burm RN, BSN  

Seneca Falls District Nurse Supervisor  

 


